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We continued to volunteer at 
Foundation dinner serving 
meals and serving food at 
Community Walk for Christ. 

WOW! we help distribute over 
$4,000.00 worth of toys to kids 
affected by Covid 19 for Good 
360. It was a lot of fun but I 
could not believe how many 
toys there were, they over took 
our house. The children and 
their families face made it a 
great experience and so much 
fun!

Grace Haven Ministries Women’s Sober Living House July Newsletter  

 VIRTUAL RACE FOR
GRACE GOING ON

NOW!
check our Facebook
Page and website for

details and to purchase tickets

“Thank You All!

Maryann Hess, 
Executive Director 

We are moving forward with our new house and the ability to help more 
women. Right now, we are working on finding property to build a new 12-
bedroom house. Our ministry is supported by churches and our 
community. We need your help to build the house and to continue to 
operated our faith based sober living house. Our house is Christ Center, 
loving the ladies here as Jesus would. The goal to teach the Word, live the 
word and teach how to live in the word themselves. It’s complete healing 
not just stop using drugs but living in Freedom of drugs. Healing of the 
body, mind and soul. Special thanks to the ladies who have come 
alongside our ladies loved them and mentored a Godly walk. 

We are writing grants to help fund the new house but will need everyone's 
help to build a mortgage free house. We already have a commitment from 
a builder and architect. Currently looking for property outside the city 
limits. Please be prayerful about supporting us financially and with your 
talents.  

We have been so blessed by financial supporter's and volunteers helping 
with project and giving of their time and talents. 

Grace Haven Ministries

 P.O. Box 2345

Lancaster  OH  43130 www.gracehavenministries.net

(740) 808-6255 



Streaming church services and small group 
discussions, zoom counseling, probation 
visits over the phone and doctor 
appointments. 

Remember to support us through 
Amazon Smile and Kroger Rewards Program 

FREE FOR YOU!
 Jinnara was baptized on 5-31-20. Jinnara, Hope 
and Faith are all working and saving their money 
in preparation to move out this fall, purchase a car 
and driver license. The girls have come a long 
way and are happy beautiful women and I’m very 
proud to be part of their lives. 

Due to Covid  and losing all our recovery 
service we have started our own NA 
meeting and it has been a great success. 
We have several women joining us from the 
Pearl House. 




